
We want to hear from you!

Nottingham City Council and Nottinghamshire 

County Council are running a survey about smoking 

and vaping to help shape their future plans and the 

services that your community needs.  

You don't have to be a smoker or use these products 

to take part – we want to hear from everybody.

Please use the QR code below to complete the 

survey – it shouldn’t take more than 10 minutes and 

there are no right or wrong answers!

Bluegrass Research are managing this survey and participation is 

completely confidential and anonymous, in line with GDPR and the 

Market Research Society Code of Conduct. 
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